
Tokay Blvd Resurfacing and on-street parking removal plan comments 4-5-22 

 

My name is Marty Evanson and I am a member of First Church of Christ, Scientist, Madison located on 

the corner of Tokay Blvd and Segoe Road. We are concerned that under the current proposal, 

establishing buffered bike lanes, our church would be losing at least 4 on-street Tokay Blvd parking 

spaces. Spaces are used by church goers on Sundays and at least 4 other times a year when we have 

quarterly evening business meetings. We also host a few community events a year that involve 

occupying lower Tokay Blvd on-street parking spaces.  

We are interested in an alternative proposal which would maintain on-street parking (at least on the 

south side) and add nonbuffered bike lanes by reducing the median. If this could be done it would 

preserve parking spaces closest to our front entrance. It would also be of great benefit to our residential 

neighbors who would  have limited parking alternatives under the current proposal.     


